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I support this bill. I am an LPC and we are held to high ethical standards in the 

documentation and treatment of our 

clients, and yet our livelihood can be upended by an insurance company audits. 

Many clinicians decide to stop taking insurance altogether because of this concern 

and other challenges with insurance, which reduces the communities we can support 

who need access to services.   


